
 

 

                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

CIRCUS CHALLENGE 
 
 

Dear Parents  
 
The students of Rooms 1, 5, 6, 7 and 12 will be participating in an in-school activity Circus Challenge as 
part of PBS (Positive Behaviour Support) on Thursday 4th March 2021.  
 
This experience will provide a catalyst for students to step outside their comfort zones and try new things, 
as well as strengthen understandings in Health and Physical Education.  
 
Students will attend a 40-minute Circus Show followed by a 30-minute workshop. They will learn, see 
and hear from professionals about what it takes to achieve their dreams, and later in the workshop learn 
about goal-setting, problem-solving and above all the joy of learning a new skill. 
 

Date:   Thursday 4th March 2021 
 
Dress:   All students are to wear full school uniform.  
 
Cost:   $7.50 per student  

 
 
Please return the permission form and money to the class teacher by no later than Thursday 25th 
February 2021. Late forms and payment may mean a student may not be able to attend. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Alastair Evans 
PBS Co-ordinator 
 
9th February 2021 
 
 

CIRCUS CHALLENGE  
 

I have read and understood the above information regarding the Circus Challenge in-school activity, on 
Thursday 4th March 2021, and give my child __________________________________Room # ______ 
permission to attend.  
 
Where it is not practical to communicate with me, I authorise the teacher in charge of the event, and give 
consent for my child to receive such medical treatment as may be considered necessary. I am aware that 
Education Department insurance does not cover personal accidents through misadventure nor loss or 
damage of personal belongings.  
 

 $7.50 enclosed     Permission Form Completed 
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________  Date: ____________________________ 


